
  

Cake Auction! 
 

Calling all bakers and bidders!  Join us on March 
20, 2022 for the return of the Cake Auction!  More 
details are on the flyer in your bulletin.  Sign up 
sheet located on bulletin boards in Narthex, outside 
office or in the multi-purpose room. 

Last Call!! - We would love to have your story or journey of 
what Otterbein means to you - past or present.  Please write 

your story and email to  
nancy@otterbeinumccarlisle.org or  

drop off at the office by March 8. 

Fisherman to Fisher of Men  
March 9 - April 6  

 

This study will be from 7 - 8 PM in Room 8.  
This Lenten season is all about growth here 
at Otterbein! So in that spirit, we are going to 
study the growth of one of the great leaders 

of the early church, Peter. We will journey with Peter as he is called into 
ministry, walks with Jesus, betrays his Lord, and finally becomes a rock 
on which the Church was built. What can we learn from this  
extraordinary journey as we take our own journeys with Christ. Come 
join us for a fascinating journey this Lenten season! 

Bad Girls of The Bible 
March 9 - April 6 

 
"And when she was good, She was very, very good, But 
when she was bad she was horrid." - Henry Wadsworth 
Longfellow 
 
Bad Girls of the Bible is a study that focuses different women of the  
Bible. We will be looking at Eve, Jezebel, Delilah and others as we learn 
the vital truth: "No one is good—except God alone" (Luke 18:19). 
 
Allegra Juday will be leading the lessons on Wednesday evening from  
7-8pm. Any women are welcome to join her in the library as we gather  
together to laugh and learn lessons from these less-than-perfect women! 

March 9 & 23—Recharge & Revive Wednesday 
This time will be focused on Bible study. We will look at the Bible, how to read it and 
why it is important. 
 

Youth Group Sunday Nights 
These will continue to consist of games, student connection times, once-a-month 
dinners, and a short devotional. This year we will be continuing to focus on the 
theme of “Foundation”. We will learn about foundational faith habits and how to im-
plement them in our daily lives.  This month we are focusing on our identity, God’s 
love, forgiveness, and healing. 
 

At Home Lent / Easter Resource 
Students will have the opportunity to follow along in our at-home Lent resource.  

This will go for 7 weeks (March 4 - April 17) and have a variety of prompts /  
devotionals to reflect during the Easter season. 



  

What’s Happening At Otterbein UMC 

Recurring Schedule 

Event Date Time Location 

Scouts Mondays 6 - 8:30 pm Gym 

Traditional Service Sundays 8:45 am Sanctuary 

Children’s Church Sundays During Traditional Serv. During sermon children go 
to another room 

Live Streamed Service Sundays 8:45 or 9:30 am YouTube 

Gathering Service Sundays 9:30 am Gym 

Children’s Church Sundays During Gathering Serv. During sermon children go 
to another room 

Loyal Adult Sunday School Class Sundays 9:45 am Choir Room 

Basic Adult Sunday School Class Sundays 10:00 am Room 8 

Chapel Service Sunday 11:00 am Sanctuary 

Youth Group  Sundays 4 - 6:00 pm Room 8 and Gym 

Event Date Time Location 

Senior Bells Practice 3/7/2022 6:30 PM Choir Room 

Esther Bible Study 3/8/2022 9:00 AM Library 

SPRC 3/8/2022 7:00 PM Library 

The Sisters 3/9/2022 1:30 PM Library 

Blanket Ministry 3/9/2022 9:00 AM Room 8 

Choir Practice 3/9/2022 7:00 PM Choir Room 

Peter From Fisherman to  
Fisher of Men 

3/9/2022 7:00 PM Room 8 

Bad Girls of the Bible study 3/9/2022 7:00 PM Library 

Youth Recharge 3/9/2022 7:00 pm Multi-purpose Room 

Full Staff Meeting 3/10/2022 7:00 PM Zoom / Library 

BSHS Mini-Thon Car Wash 3/12/2022 10 - 1 PM Otterbein Parking Lot 

Youth Girls & Guys Night 3/13/2022 4 - 6 PM Multi-purpose Room 

Gift Card Sales During Sunday Services  
 

Giant Food Stores and Karns Food Stores gift cards are available in 
both $25 and $50 amounts. Cards may be purchased the first  
Sunday after the 8:45 Traditional Service from Myrna or in the 
church office on Monday through Friday from 9:00 AM until 1:00 
PM. Please ring the doorbell outside of door #1 and the 
door will be unlocked for you.  The funds raised by this 
program are used to purchase equipment for the church. 

UMW Pot Pie 
Spring is around the corner and the UMW is making homemade pot pie.  We need 
help to do the following:  make the dough, run the dough through the pasta  
machines, cut dough into pieces and stack it on trays, peel potatoes, cut potatoes into 
chunks, measure ingredients, cook the pot pie, handle the heavy pots, and fill the 
quart containers for sale.  If this sounds like something you are able and willing to do, 
please sign up on the sheet on the bulletin board located outside the office. You do 
not have to be a chef to help.  The dates your help is needed are March 24 and 25 
from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00.   
 
Pot pie will be sold starting at 1:00 on Friday, March 25.  It is $8 per quart again this 
year.  Please sign up to let us know how many quarts you would like to purchase.  The 
sign-up sheet will be located on the bulletin board outside of the office. 

UNITED METHODIST WOMEN COOKBOOK 
 

Attention All Cooks, Bakers, and Chefs…. In 2002, Otterbein UMC published a 
cookbook, “Amen! Let’s Eat”.  After 20 years, the United Methodist Women are 
publishing a second edition.  New recipes will be added to the original cookbook.  
You are invited and encouraged to dig into your recipe collection for favorites to 
include in the cookbook. 
 
Recipes can be emailed to Leona at leona.mlynek@gmail.com or placed in  

baskets in the office, narthex, or multi-purpose room.  Please include your name.  

Recipes will be collected until April 3, 2022.  The cookbooks will be available to 

purchase after publication is complete. 

mailto:leona.mlynek@gmail.com

